

Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools Dr. Jose L. Dotres Miami-Dade County School Board

Perla Tabares Hantman, Chair Dr. Steve Gallon III, Vice Chair Lucia Baez-Geller Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall Christi Fraga Dr. Lubby Navarro Dr. Marta Pérez Mari Tere Rojas Luisa Santos

March 4, 2023

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian:

Congratulations! You have taken the first steps to enroll your son in Young Men's Preparatory Academy's Leadership Magnet Program, for the 2023-2024 school year. Our professional educators and staff are eager and prepared to provide your son with a nurturing, dynamic, safe, encouraging and challenging teaching and learning environment. At Young Men's Preparatory Academy, we embolden our young men to sharpen and apply positive, expressive communication. We encourage the question, ponder and seek knowledge, and nurture their interpersonal skills. We challenge our young men by providing rigorous learning opportunities and guide them to become the scholars and leaders of tomorrow.

As you know, a strong home / school partnership is essential for student success. During the year, there are many opportunities for parents to be involved in school committees, meetings and special events. I encourage you to be take part in these in any way you are able, as it will help strengthen our Y.M.P.A. family.

Your next step is to access our school website at https://ympacademy.org/ and click on the "Admissions" tab, and then the "2023-2024Magnet Acceptance Packet" button on the homepage, to access all pertinent magnet acceptance forms. Proceed to complete and upload, as applicable, the following information:

Note: All required forms must be submitted via email at pr7056@dadeschools.net, a NON-REPLY email, to finalize your child's registration. Please include the student's first and last initials and the Miami-Dade County Public Schools (M-DCPS) Student ID number as the "Subject" of the email (i.e. J.D. – ID#: 0700000). If your child does not have a M-DCPS Student ID number, include the student's first and last initials and the temporary MD number assigned on his magnet application (i.e. JD – ID#: MD070000). ALL REGISTRATION DOCUMENTS MUST BE SUBMITTED NO LATER THAN May 14, 2023.

- 1. For all M-DCPS students entering with an existing M-DCPS Student ID number, parent must submit the following fillable pdf forms via email at pr7056@dadeschools.net, or fill and return to the school, the printed forms included here to finalize your child's registration:
 - Declaration of Acceptance (fillable pdf)
 - Magnet Enrollment Agreement Form (A) (fillable pdf)
 - Uniform Policy and Guidelines (fillable pdf)
- 2. For all students entering from a private school, without a M-DCPS Student ID number, parent must submit the following fillable pdf forms and copies of the indicated documents listed below via email at pr7056@dadeschools.net to finalize your child's registration:
 - Declaration of Acceptance (fillable pdf)
 - Magnet Enrollment Agreement Form (A) (fillable pdf)
 - Registration Forms (2023-2024 YMPA Registration Form, Emergency Student Data Form, Home Language Survey, Disclosure at Time of Registration, Project Up-Start Student Eligibility Questionnaire, Statement of Bonafide Residence) - (fillable pdf)
 - Copy of student's birth certificate
 - Copy of immunization and health forms from the student's pediatrician. Please make sure to complete the back of the health form as indicated.
 - Copy of a driver's license (parent or guardian)
 - Copy of two (2) address verifications (Lease or Deed and a copy of the FPL billing receipt).

Should you have any registration questions and/or need additional assistance, please contact Mr. Troy Howard, Lead Teacher, via email at thoward@dadeschools.net.

Thank you for your cooperation and promptness assisting in making the registration process seamless. We are excited, encouraged and prepared for a productive and engaging 2023-2024 school year!

Sincerely,

Pierre Edouard, Principal